

CITY OF MOBILE

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION LETTER OF DECISION

December 7, 2012

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL COUNCIL MEMBERS

REGGIE COPELAND, SR. PRESIDENT-DISTRICT 5

FREDRICK D. RICHARDSON, JR. VICE PRESIDENT-DISTRICT 1

WILLIAM C. CARROLL, JR. DISTRICT 2

JERMAINE A. BURRELL DISTRICT 3

JOHN C. WILLIAMS DISTRICT 4

BESS RICH

GINA GREGORY DISTRICT 7

CITY CLERK LISA C. LAMBERT

SAMUEL L. JONES MAYOR

> Southeast Real Estate Acquisitions 3525 Piedmont Road, Building 8, Suite 205 Atlanta, GA 30305

Re: Case #SUB2012-00104 (Subdivision)

Parkside Subdivision

Northeast corner of Cottage Hill Road and Sledge Drive, extending to the East side of International Drive)

Number of Lots / Acres: 1 Lot / 18.23± Acres

Engineer / Surveyor: Rester and Coleman Engineers, Inc.

Council District 5

Dear Applicant(s):

At its meeting on December 6, 2012, the Planning Commission held over the above referenced subdivision until January 3, 2013, at the applicant's request.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895.

Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary

By:

Richard Olsen

Deputy Director of Planning

cc:

The Barber Companies

Rester and Coleman Engineers, Inc.



CITY OF MOBILE

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION LETTER OF DECISION

December 7, 2012

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL COUNCIL MEMBERS

REGGIE COPELAND, SR. PRESIDENT-DISTRICT 5

FREDRICK D. RICHARDSON, JR. VICE PRESIDENT-DISTRICT 1

WILLIAM C. CARROLL, JR. DISTRICT 2

JERMAINE A. BURRELL DISTRICT 3

JOHN C. WILLIAMS DISTRICT 4

> BESS RICH DISTRICT 6

GINA GREGORY DISTRICT 7

CITY CLERK LISA C. LAMBERT

SAMUEL L. JONES
MAYOR

Southeast Real Estate Acquisitions 3525 Piedmont Road, Building 8, Suite 205 Atlanta, GA 30305

Re: Case #ZON2012-02612 (Planned Unit Development)

Parkside Subdivision

Northeast corner of Cottage Hill Road and Sledge Drive, extending to the East side of International Drive)

Planned Unit Development Approval to allow multiple buildings on a single building site.

Council District 5

Dear Applicant(s):

At its meeting on December 6, 2012, the Planning Commission considered for Planned Unit Development the site plan to allow multiple buildings on a single building site.

After discussion, the Planning Commission held over the above referenced Planned Unit Development until January 3, 2013, at the applicant's request.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895.

Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary

By:

Richard Olsen

Deputy Director of Planning

cc:

The Barber Companies

Rester and Coleman Engineers, Inc.